
• IL C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 
P. O. B O X 8 7 1 

S A N T A FE, NEW M E X I C D 

Kay 14, 1957 

Nr. I - . V. Kastler 
Gulf Oil Corporation 
P.O. Box 669 
Roswell, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

We enclose two copies of Orders 31-99'? and H-1000 issued 
Kay 10, 1957, by the Oil Conservation Commission in Cases 1241 
and 1242, respectively, which were heard on Aoril 23rd at Santa 
Fe. 

Very t r u l y yours, 

A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
Encls. 


